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28. April 2022 in Frydlant nad Ostravici

SAFETY NOTICE-TWIN HARNESS

It has been reported on heavily used TWIN hamesses that, due to incorrect re-installation of the
foam protector (mousse-bag) or due to very frequent use and packing of the harmess, the foam
protector may come loose. As a result, the Velcro on the back side of the foam protector could
scratch the fabric of the bottom of the rescue parachute pocket and could even destroy it
completely. The hooks of the Velcro could then catch the lines of the rescue parachute preventing

its correct deployment.

Remember to thoroughly check your harness and pack your rescue on a regular basis, especially
in case of intensive use. Also check the back side of the bottom of the pocket for any wear or tear
possibly caused by the Velcro.



